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“For the first time in almost 50 years, the Mets in 2013 will be hosting the
Major League Baseball All-Star Game.  This is great news for local baseball
fans and even better news for Queens.  The All-Star game at Citi Field will
provide a welcome economic boost and underscore the area's growing
viability as a New York City destination for residents and visitors alike."


